July 12, 2006



To: Kittitas County Planning Commission

Dear Commissioners,

Since I am unable to attend this 3rd, scheduled meeting concerning a proposed cluster subdivision off Woods and Steel Road, here is some information to be considered at the hearing. My interest in this matter concerns the new proposed snopark site to be donated by Sapphire Skies.

A present snopark consists of parking on 1 side of Woods and Steel Road, but when the USFS 4510 Road becomes plowed in winter, snowmobiles will no longer be able to travel on this bare road up to the National Forest boundry. This new snopark will be adjacent to USFS land, ensuring that no plowing of the road beyond it for housing access will occur. This will result in little to no sound from snowmobiles to new homes along the 4510 road and no mixed traffic. Finding any suitable sites for new snoparks in the I-90 corridor is very difficult and the need is constantly growing. Pleases also consider the positive economic impact that winter recreation bring to upper Kittitas County.

Thank you,

Howard Briggs

Howard Briggs Chairman, Kittitas County Grooming Council 671 Highline Loop Cle Elum WA. 98922 509-674-7229 To: Kittitas County Planning Commission

Dear Commissioners,

Since I am unable to attend this 3rd, scheduled meeting concerning a proposed cluster subdivision off Woods and Steel Road, here is some information to be considered at the hearing. My interest in this matter concerns the new proposed snopark site

to be donated by Sapphire Skies.

A present snopark consists of parking on 1 side of Woods and Steel Road, but when the USFS 4510 Road becomes plowed in winter, snowmobiles will no longer be able to travel on this bare road up to the National Forest boundry. This new snopark will be adjacent to USFS land, ensuring that no plowing of the road beyond it for housing access will occur. This will result in little to no sound from snowmobiles to new homes along the 4510 road and no mixed traffic. Finding any suitable sites for new snoparks in the I-90 corridor is very difficult and the need is constantly growing. Pleases also consider the positive economic impact that winter recreation bring to upper Kittitas County.

Thank you,

Howard Bruggs

Howard Briggs Chairman, Kittitas County Grooming Council 671 Highline Loop Cle Elum WA. 98922 509-674-7229

Exhibit No.: 3-3

Hearing: Everginen

Date: 7/25/06

Submitted by: Wayne Nelson

July 12, 2006



To: Kittitas County Planning Commission

Dear Commissioners,

Since I am unable to attend this 3rd, scheduled meeting concerning a proposed cluster subdivision off Woods and Steel Road, here is some information to be considered at the hearing. My interest in this matter concerns the new proposed snopark site to be donated by Sapphire Skies.

A present snopark consists of parking on 1 side of Woods and Steel Road, but when the USFS 4510 Road becomes plowed in winter, snowmobiles will no longer be able to travel on this bare road up to the National Forest boundry. This new snopark will be adjacent to USFS land, ensuring that no plowing of the road beyond it for housing access will occur. This will result in little to no sound from snowmobiles to new homes along the 4510 road and no mixed traffic. Finding any suitable sites for new snoparks in the I-90 corridor is very difficult and the need is constantly growing. Pleases also consider the positive economic impact that winter recreation bring to upper Kittitas County.

Thank you,

Howard Briggs

Howard Briggs Chairman, Kittitas County Grooming Council 671 Highline Loop Cle Elum WA. 98922 509-674-7229

Exhibit No.: 4-2

Hearing: EVERGREEN

Date: 7-25-06

Submitted by: Scott Turnbull